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Dear National Public Works Week Celebrants: 

  

The CPWA National Public Works Week Awards Contest recognizes public works agencies 

throughout Canada for their public education and outreach activities during National Public Works 

Week. 

  

CPWA is pleased to announce the winners of the 2021 National Public Works Week Awards Contest!

 First Time Entry: County of Grande Prairie, AB  

 Community under 25,000: City of Cold Lake, AB  

 Community of 25,000 to 99,999: Ville de Pointe-Claire, QC  

 Community of 100,000 or more: County of Wellington, ON  

 Most Creative Entry: City of Nanaimo, BC  

“After more than a year of going to great lengths to keep our communities functioning, the effort these 

municipalities put into their public works celebrations is inspiring,” said CPWA President Rylan 

Wadsworth. “From student art contests and proclamations to educational videos and social media 

campaigns, the winning municipalities were incredibly creative in educating their communities about 
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what they do and about the importance of public works. Congratulations to each of the winners and to 

all the communities that participated in a successful National Public Works Week.” 

  

Many thanks to all the nominees. This year’s submissions were all excellent and a testament to the 

commitment and enthusiasm of all of the participants. 

  

Since its beginning in 1960, agencies, municipalities, and public works professionals have used 

National Public Works Week (NPWW) to energize and educate the public on the importance of public 

works to their daily lives. As well, NPWW is an opportunity to recognize the public works 

professionals who provide these crucial public services and to promote public works as a career 

choice. 

  

Thank you again to all the participants who celebrated with us and who showed that we are truly 

‘Stronger Together’! 
   

Sincerely, 
   

Anne Jackson, ENV SP 

Director of Sustainability & Canadian Government Affairs  

ajackson@apwa.net 
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